
August 16, 2020 

Dear Parents, Teachers, Staff and Community Members of Hollins High School 
this Principal Robert Florio with your weekly date: 

 

• School for all students – those who are coming back to our campus and for those at 
home on My PCS online will begin on Monday August 24 at 7:10 am  

o It is important to remember for our My PCS students that unlike the spring 
you will need to follow a regular class schedule as you would attending face 
to face. 

• We will be utilizing the Canvas learning platform for all students – information on 
Canvas will be available on our website for both parents and students 

• We will be conducting our new student/freshman orientation virtually. 
Videos/maps/tours will be available on our website on Tuesday August 18th, and 
will remain posted for your reference and review if necessary  

o Information on our bell schedule, campus map, Safety and Health protocols 
are posted on our website for your perusal and edification 

• Schedules for both My PCS students and face to face students will be ready and 
completed on Tuesday August 18th 

• We are working hard to prepare for the upcoming school year – safety, health and 
the well-being of our students and staff are paramount in our preparation. We look 
forward to seeing everyone shortly either online or in person. 

• Weekly communications every Sunday will continue throughout the school year to 
keep you informed and engaged. Please frequent and utilize our website, our 
district’s website and our social media pages for updated and detailed information 

Enjoy the rest of your evening surrounded by good friends and family in good health and 
high spirits! 

See you at the top! 

 


